
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release: October 22, 2019 
 

 
Happening Today!  
A Surprise for our Principals  
(Shhhhh keep it quiet before-hand!) 
 
October is National Principals Month, and we will 
have very special, quick lunch-time interruptions  
today (10/22) as follows to recognize our principals! 
  
11:00 am Altoona Elementary School (157 Bartlett Ave) 
11:50 am Altoona High School (711 7th St W) 
12:10 pm  Altoona Intermediate School (1903 Bartlett Ave) 
12:35 pm Altoona Middle School (1903 Bartlett Ave) 
 
These will be quick, but action packed recognition events! Please join us! 
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